THE STATE Department of Law

of
CRIMINAL DIVISION

Central Office

GOVERNOR SEAN PARNELL 210 K Street, Suite 403
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Main: 907.269.6379

Fax: 907.269.6305

May 14, 2013

KeriAnn Brady
750 W. 2" Ave, Ste. 104
Anchorage, AK 99501

RE: Controlled Substances Advisory Committee
Dear Mrs. Brady:

You requested copies of rosters of the membership of the committee, copies of the
committee’s meeting minutes, a copy of the committee’s memorandum to the governor, a
copy of the committee’s recommended regulations, copies of the committee’s
recommendations to the Alaska Court System, coples of the committee’s recommended
modifications of policies for LAW and DPS, and copies of the committee’s evaluations of
treatment programs.

Under the authority delegated to me by the Attorney General, I am denying your request
because no responsive records are known to exist in the Department of Law. See, 2 AAC
96.335(a)-(c). Because your request is being denied, I am required by 2 AAC 96.335(d) to
inform you that you may administratively appeal the denial under the procedures of 2 AAC
96.340. There is no bond requirement for an administrative appeal. You may also seek
immediate judicial review by seeking an injunction from the superior court under AS
40.25.125. An election not to pursue injunctive relief in superior court will have no adverse
effects on your rights before the department. A copy of 2 AAC 96.335 — 2 AAC 96.350 is
enclosed.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL C. GERAGHTY
ATTORNW
B John Sk1dm0re
Director, Criminal Division






